It’s Time to Talk Costumes!

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Room 10
Reindeer

The costumes for the Grade 4-5 musical (and Room 8 Grade 3’s) “North Pole Musical” have arrived!
What we are asking from students and parents is to prepare the rest of your costume.

Your son/daughter is a reindeer!
Please ensure your child wears the following during the day and evening of Thursday, Dec. 7t".

As much brown or dark clothing as possible. No shoes will be on stage.

Your child will receive a brown “vest” to wear over top of their shirt

Your child will receive an antler headband to wear on their head

Feel free to add anything festive or reindeer-like to their costume, but it is not necessary

He/She will receive the rest of their costume and a bit of face paint (if wanted) on the day of
the concert. On Thursday, Dec. 7t". The 15t Show at 2:00 p.m., 2"! Show at 7:00 p.m. Your
son/daughter will need to be at school by 6:30 p.m. for the evening show dressed with as much
of his/her costume on as possible.

Thank you!
Mrs. Jordanna Dunk
Instagram @athlonemusic


http://athlonemusicroom.blogspot.ca/

